
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 

Wednesday, March 12, 2008 

 

Present: Sandy Bauchmoyer, Greg Belcher, Tom Box, Troy Comeau, John Daley, David Kuehn,  

Paul McCallum, James Oliver, Robert Schwindt, Don Ward, Ray Willard, Larry Williamson,  

Bobby Winters 

 

The minutes of the Wednesday, February 13, 2008 meeting were approved with no corrections. 

  

Dr. Ward moved for approval, Dr. Winters seconded and the motion carried. 

 

The following was submitted for approval for Graduate Teaching Recommendation: 

 

 Troy Comeau   Communication 

 

Dr. Ward moved for approval, Dr. Box seconded and the motion carried. 

 

The following was submitted for approval for Graduate Service Recommendation: 

 

New Appointments:   

 

Robin Dexter   Special Services and Leadership Studies 

    08/SU 

    SSLS*834  Curriculum Development 

08/WF 

SSLS*855  Administration and Supervision of Special Education 

    SSLS*863  Supervision and Instruction 

 

Dr. Willard moved for approval, Dr. Belcher seconded and the motion carried. 

 

Curricular Matters:  

 

 None 

 

Old Business: 

 

Report from Graduate Assistantships fundraising committee 

 

Dr. Winters stated the committee has met with Scott Roberts. Mr. Roberts said that the 

Development office is more than willing to help raise funds for assistantships. He feels 

that faculty should also help with this endeavor and would like some wording to help his 

department sell the fundraising to potential donors. Dr. Snyder stated that Brian Peery 

could assist with looking for grants. She also stated that Mr. Roberts wanted the Deans to 

agree with pursuing money for assistantships. 

 

 

 

 

 



New Business: 

 

Program Review – Dr. Snyder 

 

Dr. Snyder explained that the Ed.S Community College and Higher Education degree 

program faculty did not respond to the committee as scheduled from the 2006 review. Dr. 

Scott then placed the program on hold, resulting in not allowing students to be admitted 

or recruited. A new degree request from the College of Education for this program is 

expected to be submitted in the future. 

 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 9, 2008 at 3:00 p.m. 

in the Inaugural Room of the Overman Student Center. 

 

 


